
October 30, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. David F. Powers 

374 Ridge Street 

Arlington, MA 02172-1730 

 

Dear Mr. Powers: 

 

I want to thank you for returning my telephone call so quickly last week.  Your cooperation is very 

much appreciated by the Review Board as we seek to piece together the historical record of the 

assassination.  Please let me know if anything comes to mind about the film or other records that 

might be of relevance to the work of the Board. 

 

Again, thank you for your assistance.  As always, it was a pleasure to have the opportunity to talk 

with you last week. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


